
Press Statement:  

 

Shuttler Sikki Reddy and Physiotherapist Kiran C, who were part of the Badminton National Camp at 

Pullela  Gopichand Badminton Academy in Hyderabad and had tested positive for Covid 19, took the 

RT PCR test again, and both have tested negative. The decision to test them again was taken because 

both were asymptomatic and even their family members were Covid 19 negative. Following the fresh 

test results, national chief badminton coach Pullela Gopichand has said, "Since all campers are covid 

negative, we have decided to go ahead with the camp, following the SOP. Training will resume at the 

academy from Monday, August 17." 
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